Westerville Model Aeronautics Association
Meeting Minutes
September 9, 2024

The meeting was called to order by club president Gary Smith at the Dinneen Field shelter house.
Approximately 18 members were present.

Minutes from the July 2024 meeting were read and approved.

The club treasury update was provided by the club treasurer. Bills are current, and the club treasury is in good
shape with adequate funds in the checking account and a CD account. Discussion was held regarding opening a
second CD with club funds to take advantage of current interest rates as our current CD will come to term in
October, with rates expected to be somewhat lower at that time.

This is the last week to purchase raffle tickets for the 2024 NASA raffle. The winning tickets will be drawn this
coming weekend at the NASA National Scale contest. Contact Mike Barbee if you want to purchase tickets.

The WMAA Fall Swap Meet and Fun Fly will be held on Saturday September 28 at Dinneen Field. An email
reminder will be sent out to club members and we will be able to use a few volunteers to help run the event.

A fall pylon race and combat session has been scheduled for Saturday October 19. Pylon races for the electric
T28 series and Quicky 500 series aircraft will be flown, and a combat session for the HB1 aircraft will be held.
A link to plans for the HV1 will be emailed to club members for anyone who wished to build an aircraft to
participate. The combat session may be opened up to anyone who has one of the Wild Hog combat aircraft and
wishes to participate as well. More on this will be sent out after the October meeting.

The next club meeting will be Monday October 14. . The meeting location and time will be decided closer to
that time depending on weather and may be at the field or at the church in Westerville. An email will be sent out
to club members at that time.

There being no further club business the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted

Dave Dumond
WMAA Secretary



